L

1480 kc

10

February 10, 1964

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street

Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Eir:

This is in reply to your report of reception of XKLEE RADIO
on January 11, 1964 (from 12:02 A.M. to 1207 A.M. Central
Standard Time on 1480 kes.).

Your report was entirely correct and the coverage map you
requested 1s enclosed.

We thank you for your interest.

Yours very truly,

Clovnd,

fascqll) :
arryygi Stout
Chief Engineer
Enclosure
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